
Sincere] 

August 14, 2015 

VIA EMAIL: paff@pobox.com  

Dear Mr. Paff: 

The following are responses to your request for the following: 

1. For the individual who most recently served as Fairfield's municipal emergency management 
coordinator (who I am quite certain is Mr. Conahey), I would like his "name, title, position, 

salary, payroll record, length of service, date of separation and the reason therefor." (This is 

information that N.J.S.A. 47:1A-10 expressly makes public. 

Custodian's Response: Name: Patrick W. Conahey, Sr., RN Title: Emergency Management Coordinator 
Salary: $3,39a00 per year Length of Service: Date of Separation and the reason therefor: June 30, 
2015. Mr. Conahey was not reappointed. 

I do not have the length of service, but have inquired with our CFO to check and let me know. I will 
provide to you by Monday. 

2. For the individual who presently serves as Fairfield's municipal emergency management coordinator 

(i.e. the person who succeeded Mr. Conahey), I would like his or her "name, title, position, salary, payroll 

record, length of service, date of separation and the reason therefor." (This is information that N.J.S.A. 
47:1A-10 expressly makes public. 

Custodian's Response: Presently there is no Emergency Management Coordinator. The Township of 
Fairfield conducted interviews on August 4, 2015. No appointment made. The Township of Fairfield is 
conduc 	interviews on August 18, 2015. 

Linda M. Gonzales, RMC 
Custodian of Records 


